
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
Tuesday 25 September 
Principal’s Award Afternoon 
Wednesday 26 September 
Shelby’s Big Chop for Variety for Children 
Friday 28 September 
Last Day of Term 3 
Monday 15 October 
Students and staff return for Term 4 
 

PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE 
 

Hello to all, 
 

School Gates               
Last week following a review of student safety we commenced locking entry 
points to the school between the hours of 9.00am-2.45pm. All access is now 
restricted to the main pedestrian gate which is latched and bolted but not 
locked.  
 
I would like to extend my sincere thanks to all parents and community 
members for your support of this move – every comment has been positive 
and reassuring that student safety is our highest priority.     
 

NAPLAN Results      
All students in Years 3 and 5 will have received their NAPLAN results for 
2018. We are in the process of completing a full analysis of results however at 
initial look these results confirm the great work that our staff and students are 
completing every day.  
 
Across all areas Wyoming is performing at or above the average of schools 
with similar enrolments and in the area of Year 5 reading we have 
outperformed the average of all schools in NSW – an exceptional outcome!   
 
As always we use these results to form part of the overall “picture” of your 
child’s strengths or areas for improvement. If you would like to discuss your 
child’s individual results please feel free to contact the classroom teacher for 
an appointment time.      
 

Term 3 Holidays           
Although the term has flown staff and students are looking forward to the 
Term 3 holidays that start at the end of the week. We depend on our 
community and neighbours to “keep an eye” on the school during the break – 
if you see anything of concern please call the police or school security on 
1300 880 021.  
 



Please remember that there is no School 
Development Day in Term 4 therefore staff and 
students return on Monday 15 October. 
 

Attention on Attendance            
Congratulation to the 26 students with perfect 
attendance - this is a fantastic accomplishment for 
the end of Term 3!  
 
We also have 20 students who have had less than 
2 days off this year. These students should also be 
extremely proud of their efforts. 
 
A big thank you to all parents who support the 
exceptional attendance of students.   
 
Have a great holiday!  We look forward to seeing 
you on Monday 15 October. 
 

Rebecca Wild 
PRINCIPAL 
 

SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 
 
K-6 ASSEMBLY 
This week’s K-6 Assembly will be held this 
Wednesday 26 September from 1.35pm in the 
School Hall. Class 3/4W will perform an item. 
 

DROUGHT FUNDRAISER TERM 3 
 
A very big thank you to those that either donated to 
the Wee Waa Donation Drive for our farmers 
and/or donated money to our ‘Buy A Bale’ tin where 
we raised $162. Our disco also raised $450.  
 
We would also like to thank Annette Sharpe for 
organising, collecting and delivering all of the 
donated items to the drop off point. Once again our 
school community has gone above and beyond to 
support those in need.  
 
Kate Packer 
DROUGHT ORGANISER 
 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD AFTERNOON 
 

Term 3 Principal’s Award Afternoon will 
be held Tuesday 25 September.  Any 
students who have achieved their 3rd 
Principal’s Award can celebrate the 

“Wheels Afternoon”. 
 
Any wheeled equipment is invited, as long as it is 
safe, in good working order and the correct 
protection equipment provided (eg helmets, 
knees/elbow pads). 
 
Congratulations to all the hard working students. 
 
Mr Matthew Walter 
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 
 

P&C INFORMATION 
 
VARIETY for Children 
As most of you may know Shelby is cutting off her 
locks and donating it to Variety for children, it takes 

10-20 donations of hair to make a wig and helps 
our Aussie Kids feel good about themselves again. 
 
Shelby’s Big Chop 
Shelby is raffling off 2 movie tickets with popcorn 
and a box of chocolates. 
 
Tickets are $2 each or 3 for $5, tickets are 
available before school outside the library and at 
recess time via Shelby. 
 
Anyone who has already donated is still in the 
running for the chance to cut off the first lock of 
hair. 
 
The big chop day is Wednesday 26 September 
during school assembly. We encourage parents to 
come along in support of Shelby and Variety for 
Children. 
 
Kate Cochrane 
P&C PRESIDENT 
 

WEEKLY AWARDS 
 

HONOUR CERTIFICATE 
 

An Honour Certificate is awarded when a student 
has earned ten Certificates of Merit, ten Reading 
Awards of Excellence, ten Principal’s Awards or a 
combination. Students may collect their Certificates 
of Merit, Reading Awards of Excellence and 
Principal’s Awards over a number of years to earn 
their Honour Certificate. 
 

I have presented an Honour Certificate to 
the following students.  
 

  April A 
  Ryiah B 
  Ava F 
  Sharlotte F 
  Hayden K 
  Minjy L 
  Jaydah M 
  Abygail M 
 

Congratulations!! Keep up the great work. 
 
PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 
 

Just a reminder that the class awards collected for 
the Principal’s Award must be collected within the 
one school year.  As each class award is used 
towards a Principal’s Award it is marked on the 
back.  This means that a class award can only be 
used once towards a Principal’s Award. 

 
The following students have been 
presented with a Principal’s Award. 
 

Sreya A  Koda A-L (x2) 
Benjamin A  Caleb A (x2) 
Cooper B  Mustapha B 
Kurt B   Ally B 
Alyssa B  Matilda B 
Heidi B   Lucille B 
Maddison B  Ryiah B 
Emilia B  Jet B (x3) 
 



Xavier B  Olivia B 
Chloe B  Elizabeth B 
Korey B  Ahleyah B 
Jorja-Rose B  Mekah B 
Jasmine B  Kathryn C 
Holly C   Nina C 
Brody C  Te Ao C 
Corey C  Chloe C (x2) 
Matthew C  Xander D’J C 
Amabelle D  Koryn D 
Emma-Lee D  Lhamo D (x2) 
Rabten D  Oliver D 
Jeremiah D  Mitchell D 
Shakoorie D  Karla D 
Clarissa E  Ava F 
Xanthia F  Sharlotte F 
Zahli F   Annaleise F 
Zander G-J  Kayla G 
Mitchell G  Ella H 
MJ H   Cooper H 
Lyndal H  Tiana H 
Breeze H  Isabella H 
Lyllyth H  Kaiden J 
Cooper J  Mia J 
Baran K  Indi-Anna K 
Chloe-Belle K  Katelyn K 
Makelesi K  Hayden K 
Clementine L  Fynn L 
Lucas L  Noah M 
Amanda M  Kai M 
Michael M  Alleyna M 
Ala M   Charlie M-H 
Bella N   Meadow P 
Addyson P-T  Cameron P 
Bethany P  Emma P 
Lachlan P  Danny P 
Hayley R  Fonua R 
Joshua R  Veronica R 
Dakota R  Amelia R 
Caitlin R  Bethany S 
Kamilah S  Aidan S 
Brodie S  Lincon S 
Matilda S  Patrick S 
Nate S   Sasha S 
Jetta T   Nicholas V 
Mia V   Tejarna V 
Leilani V  Atama W 
Aurora W  Mackenzie W 
Braidon W  Tarlia W 
 
CERTIFICATE OF MERIT 

 
Congratulations to the following students 
who were presented with Certificates of 
Merit. 

KM  William H 
  Curtis R 
KR  Liam B 
  Milarni B 
KS  Kyewaune C 
  Taliah O 

K-3E  Rheed C 
1/2H  Alleyna M 
  Joshua R 
1/2O  Lyllyth H 
  Annabella S-H 
1-2R  Ruby P 
  Veronica R 
1-2W  Jett C 
  Lily-Rose H 
3-4L  Renae M 
  Amelia R 
3-4M  Hamish M 
  Jacob T 
3-4P  Xavier B 
  Ava F 
3-4W  Lucy B 
  Lincoln S 
3-6A  Erik A 
  Carter B 
3-6F  Billy G 
5-6D  Zoe F 
  Kevin M 
5-6H  Isaia B 
  Minjy L 
5-6S  Alessio M 
  Amanda M 
 

HOME READING 
 
100 NIGHTS 
Faith K 
 
200 NIGHTS 
Mia C   Jethro F 
Jamie F  Layla T-T 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
Reliance GP Super Clinic, West Gosford, now have 
more doctors and more available consultations. 
Reliance would like to offer our families first 
available appointments wherever possible. Open 
7am-10pm, 365 days a year, even Christmas. 
Call 4304 1333 www.reliancehealth.com.au. 
 

SYDNEY ROOSTERS OCTOBER CAMP – 
CENTRAL COAST 

 
Our Sydney Roosters 
Holiday Camps are back for 
the October School 
Holidays! We hope to see 
you there, please see 

information below and attached. This camp is for 
kids that love their footy. Aimed at all levels and 
abilities, Rocky's Rookies is focused around the 
core fundamental skills of the game. Attendees will 
learn passing, tackling, kicking techniques in a fun 
and safe environment led by Sydney Roosters and 
NRL qualified coaches. 
 

http://www.reliancehealth.com.au/


Highlights include: - Three hours of on-field 
Rugby League based activities 
- Exclusive Sydney Roosters Holiday Showbag 
- Appearance by Rocky the Rooster  
DETAILS: 
 
ROCKY’S ROOKIES HOLIDAY CAMP @ 
CENTRAL COAST 
 
Venue: Toukley Hawks RLFC Home Ground, 
Darren Kennedy Oval, Corner Oleandar St and 
Evans Rd, Noraville. 
Date: Friday 5 October 
Time: 10.00am - 1.00pm 
For: Boys and girls 5 - 12 years old 
Price: $35 
Price: $55 including 2019 Junior Central Coast 
General Admission Membership. 
To book in for the camp please click the link 
below: 
https://www.roosters.com.au/community/holida
ycamps/ 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

https://www.roosters.com.au/community/holidaycamps/
https://www.roosters.com.au/community/holidaycamps/
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